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WRAPPED UP AND ON TO NEW
BEGINNINGS

Although this school year looked a bit different, parent volunteers within
SERVE found ways to continue to support NVCA. Many events were moved to
the Spring with great success! Welcome to our first newsletter as we share
about our teams, the support we provide and our goals in growing and

supporting the NVCA Community.

We Appreciate You!
Thank you Nicole
and Michelle!

We are very grateful for you both
stepping up and taking on the
challenges of this year and serving

on our SERVE Board.




NVCA SERVE LEADERSHIP MEET T"E New
| SERVE BOARD
: LEADERSHIP TEAM!
2021/ 22
SCHOOL YEAR

Nicole has two children, Bella (4th) and Mackenzie (7th). They have attended NVCA for 3 years.

Nicole has been actively involved in SERVE during that time, creating the Merry Market during
her first year at the school. She also dedicates her time to the Fine Arts Support Team, co-
coordinating the Father Daughter Dance, being a "Room Mom", and a part of the Middle School
Support Team. It is important to Nicole to help bridge the gap between the school and the
community and bring families together to support our students at NVCA.

Jenifer has two children attending NVCA, Madelyn (1st) and Dylan (7th). The Rahns have been a
part of the NVCA community for 3 years and during that time Jenifer has been an active
volunteer with SERVE. She has spent her time volunteering as a "Room Mom", co-coordinated
the Merry Market, is an active member of the Middle School Support Team and assists with the
School Auction and Fine Arts Committees. She looks forward to growing our SERVE team and
helping make 21/22 a memorable school year for NVCA.

Gina has three children Aiden & Tatum (9th) who take part in the B.E.S.T. Program and Luke
(3rd). They have been attending NVCA for 3 years. Transition to NVCA was tough for her older
children. She became part of SERVE and created the Middle School Support Team to help with
this transition. She also created the private "parent run" FB Page for SERVE to positively
increase communications. She is a part of the Fine Arts Support Team, Hospitality, Prayer
team, a "Co-Room Mom" and will take on the High School Support Team this year. She is very
excited to continue to increase positive communications to benefit the entire NVCA community.

Kristie has four children. Kaelyn (5th) has attended NVCA for 2 years. Lizzy (PS4) started in
January 2021. Kristie's family took custody of twins in August 2020. Adyson and Brasen (5th)
will move to NVCA for their first year this year. Kristie has been active with SERVE for two years
helping in the classrooms, Book Fair and wherever needed. She looks forward to serving on
the board and helping to make this school year a great one.
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Committee & Team Coordinators

We have teams to support many different areas for NVCA.
What is your Passion? We have a spot for you!

K-5 Coordinator - Carlye Bogue
(Room Coordinators aka Room Moms)

PS Coordinator - Jamie Glass
Concessions Coordinator - Jamie Glass
Middle School Support Team - Gina MacLean & Jenifer Rahn
High School Support Team - Gina MacLean
Hospitality & Welcoming - Heidi Skelley
Prayer Team - Mandy Fenchak & Paula Hess
Fine Arts Support Team - Cristina Barreda & Nicole Benso
Staff Support / Copies - Crysti Deusterman

Auction Committee - Carlye Bogue & Nancy Ball

*Each PS thru 5th Grade Classroom will have 1-2 Room Coordinators. Volunteer
opportunities communicated by the teacher at the beginning of the school year.

*Each school event will have a Coordinator. Open events available!
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HOWDOIGET

INVOLVED?

Be "in the know" with up to date information about school events, receive additional
communications and have a quick contact within SERVE and other parents:

e

Join the Private FaceBook Group run by parent volunteers.
Search "SERVE NVCA" on Facebook or scan the QR Code.

=

‘> Join the main "Group Me" for SERVE or the Support Teams. Download the
GroupMe App and email us at serve@northvalleyca.org with your name and phone
number. We will add you to the SERVE NVCA group chat.

e Just starting out PS - 5th grade?

Contact your Room Coordinator (aka Room Mom) after school starts. If you don't
have the contact, reach out to your teacher.

e New MS / HS Family?
‘> Contact the MS / HS Support Team Coordinator.

‘> Join the GroupMe MS / HS chat.

SERVE meets as a whole every month at 8:45am in the school gymnasium. Our 1st SERVE
meeting to kick off the school year will be Friday, August 27th 2021. Meeting minutes will
be posted online if you are unable to attend. Dates for upcoming meetings still to be
determined.

We are excited you are here and can't wait to SERVE along side you. The school benefits,
our children benefit and we make awesome connections! No amount of time is too small
and we are here to help you get involved! Looking forward to an amazing 21/22 school
year!

If you should have any questions, please email SERVE@NorthValleyCA.org!
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